
Pike County Housing Authority 

838 Mason Street 

PO Box 123 

Barry, IL 62312-0123 

Phone:  217-407-0707 

Fax:  217-407-0708 

Website:  www.pikehousing.com 

5/7/2024

U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development 
Illinois State Office
Attention: Donica Davis 
77 W. Jackson Blvd 
Room 2400
Chicago, IL 60604 

Re: Statement of Significant Amendment 

The Pike County Housing Authority constitutes a significant amendment as the following;

•Changes to rent or admissions policies or organization of the waiting list;
•Additions of non-emergency work items (items not included in the current Annual Statement or Five-year
Action Plan) or change in the use of replacement reserve funds under the Capital Fund;
•Additions of new activities not included in the current PHDEP Plan; and,
•In addition to the criteria established by the PHA, a proposed demolition, disposition, homeownership,
RAD conversion, Capital Fund Financing, development, or mixed finance proposal is considered by HUD
to be a significant amendment to the CFP 5-Year Action Plan based on the Capital Fund Final Rule.

Sincerely,

Chris Bruns
Executive Director


